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The health and safety of our clients and employees is the foremost priority for our team at the ContainerWorld 

Group of Companies (CWGC).  With the COVID-19 situation escalating we wanted to provide this additional 

communication to you about the steps we have implemented or are implementing for our supply chain 

operations, the wellbeing of our employees, and our ability to service our customers. 

CWGC will continue to closely monitor the ongoing heath recommendations and legislated restrictions.  We 

have implemented a number of measures at our locations to ensure employee safety and well-being.  Enhanced 
safety measures at CWGC locations include: 

 Appointing an internal task force responsible for implementing and enforcing all safety measures and 

cleanliness standards 

 Increasing sanitization measures, including an employee dedicated full-time to sanitizing office and 

warehouse, including high touchpoint and traffic areas 

 Promoting preventive best practices including hand washing and hand sanitization 

 Providing disinfectant wipes and hand sanitization stations throughout our facilities, as well as to all of 

our drivers for use on their trucks when making deliveries 

 Employing a no handshake policy 

 Encouraging employees to maximize social distancing 

 In the process of having all possible staff working from home 

 Suspending all business travel  

 Enforcing the recommended self-isolation period following personal travel for all our employees 

 Applying guidance from the Government of Canada Public Health Services, B.C. Centre for Disease 

Control and Vancouver Coastal Health around best practices and recommendations 

Our customers and employee’s health and safety is our first priority.  At ContainerWorld our core values are 

high integrity, close relationships, commitment to service excellence and innovative solutions and we will 

continue to uphold these as we move forward through these trying times. We will keep you up to date with any 

changes to safety measures, policies and services. 

If you have any questions or comments regarding our COVID-19 plan, please contact Harjeet Kaur, Director of 

Human Resources, at hkaur@containerworld.com.  We look forward to continuing to serve you and resuming 
normal operations as soon as possible. 

Sincerely,  

ContainerWorld 
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